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I oppose SB 27. There is nothing more to do at this point other than clean up voter 

registration rolls and address the weak signature verification standards issue. 

 

Anyone and everyone can vote and register to vote very easily in Oregon. If you 

make it any easier to vote or register to vote, then more people will be voting more 

than once, including the ones who are not citizens of Oregon or even the United 

States.. We all know this is a means to an end where the democrats never lose 

power. 

 

Vote no if you stand for any common sense, any good will toward the citizens of 

Oregon, or if you can take an honest look at where elections in this state are going. 


